Request for Proposal 1920-15

CCTY Maintenance
and Cleaning

The Town of Port Hedland invites submissions
from  suitably qualified and experienced
individuals/companies to deliver cost effective

cleaning, maintenance and support services for its
CCTY network. The deadline for submissions is
3:00pm (WST), Friday 21 February 2020.

Tender documents and informaticn on how to
respond is available at www.porthedland wa.povaul

or by calling Viv Hendricks, Senmior Procuremertt
Advisor on 9158 9307,

The Town accepts electronic  submissions
only. Electronic submissions are to be made
via Vendorpanel by the dosing date and
tme. Canvassing of FEected Members and
Town of Port Hedland Staff will disqualify the

tender submission. The lowest or any tender may
not necessarly be accepted.

David Pantz Town of
Chief Executive Officer Port Hedland




